

MEMORANDUM

To:

Marc Ott

City Manager

From:

Richard Jung, Chair

Asian American Quality of Life Advisor Commis

Date:

September 22, 2016

Subject:

Asian American Quality of Life Advisory Commission FY 17 Budget Recommendations

The Asian American Quality of Life Advisory Commission met in a regular meeting on September 20, 2016 and voted on the following recommendations for the FY17 Asian American Quality of Life funding in the amount of \$653,333:

Recommendation	Allocation	Lead Dept.
Translation and Language Interpretation	\$250,000	CPIO
Public Event Leader for the AARC Facility, 1 FTE	\$58,000	PARD
Health Equity Service Contract with the Asian Family Support Services of Austin	\$75,000	HHSD
AARC Facility - Senior Transportation, 0.75 FTE and funding for a van	\$82,558	PARD
Greater Austin Asian Chamber of Commerce	\$50,000	Economic Development
Pilot Community Health Navigator, with AARC Nonprofit	\$137,775	HHSD
TOTAL	\$653,333	

We look forward to working with the City Manager's Office to ensure that all of Austin's residents' critical needs are met through this budget and in future budgets.

cc: Asian American Quality of life Advisory Commission Members Rey Arellano, Assistant City Manager Elaine Hart, Chief Financial Officer Ed Van Eenoo, Deputy Chief Financial Officer Sarah Chen, AAQOL Staff Liaison